UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

DIVISION OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND
INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS

Oet. 18, 1938,

Dear Dr. Allen,

May 1 thank yeu very muech fer the 18 new
Fencing masks which the department purchased fer the classes.

Beth the students and the department will benefit greatly

since we are safeguarding the student against pessible injury and alse

giving mere students & chance te learn to fence.

Yours fer a bigger and better department,




